
The Department of Ophthalmology at Rhode Island Hospital and Hasbro Children’s Hospital, the 

principal teaching hospital for the Warren Alpert Medical School of Brown University, is 

seeking a fellowship-trained neuro-ophthalmologist for a full time faculty position. 

The responsibilities of this position include clinical care of ophthalmology patients, didactic and 

clinical teaching of residents and medical students in our residency program as well as within the 

Departments of Neurology and Neurosurgery, and developing basic or clinical research activity. 

The newly created Norman Prince Neurosciences Institute at Rhode Island Hospital along with 

the Brown Institute for Brain Science will provide outstanding opportunities for research and 

teaching. Applicants must have completed and accredited ophthalmology residency, a fellowship 

in neuro-ophthalmology, be Board eligible or Board certified in Ophthalmology, and eligible for 

medical licensure in Rhode Island. 

Candidates interested in this opportunity should send a current CV and cover letter to: 

Michael E. Migliori, MD 

Ophthalmologist-in-Chief 

Rhode Island Hospital 

Department of Ophthalmology 

1 Hoppin St Suite 200 

Providence, RI 02903 

Phone 401-444-4669 

Fax 401-444-7076 

mmigliori@lifespan.org 

http://med.brown.edu/surgery/ophthalmology/ 
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